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Dear Editors,
I am writing to you inquire about the status of my manuscript (ID SO-22-1897).
I submitted the manuscript in May 2022. In August 2022, I received a message from you that it had passed the initial check for SAGE Open, but I have not heard anything since then. The status on the dashboard still reads “in review.”
The article, entitled "Discourse between yesterday and tomorrow: New communes in twenty-first-century Israel," summarizes a study I conducted on intentional urban communities located in peripheral cities of Israel. 
The research examined the ideology and practice of the communities by analyzing the content of conversations I held with members of the communities, based on Karl Mannheim's theory of generations.
The findings of the study include interesting new information. I believe that they contribute to the database on contemporary intentional communities, in general, and pluralistic communities in multicultural societies, in particular.
I look forward to hearing from you about the current status of the manuscript. 
Sincerely,
Orly Ganany-Dagan

